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As part of my activities since SoutheastCon, I have been supporting several activities including meeting 

with Area Chairs on Cinco de Mayo (5/5/23) & participating at IEEE’s Vision, Innovation, and Challenges 

(VIC) Summit and Honor Ceremony, Region 3’s SOSC & FInCom meetings, and supporting MGA as my 

role as Liaison Conference Publications Committee.  VIC Summit was a great gathering and IEEE Region 

3 and Atlanta Section were recognized several times for being a great host.  Our Region Director, 

Theresa Brunasso, extend the invite for IEEE to host the event again in Region 3!  In preparation for the 

upcoming Sections Congress, I met with our Region Director, Theresa Brunasso, and drafted an initial 

agenda and will be reaching out to those participating at Sections Congress to make identified 

presentations. 

As we are getting closer to the upcoming Sections Congress in Ottowa, I have been working with Area 

Chairs to identify delegates from each Section that will participate.  If you have not identified individuals 

from your Sections that will be the primary delegate participating, please notify your Area Chair or 

Evelyn Licona immediately.  Also, please make sure you visit the Section’s Congress website and register 

for the event and also for the hotel.  Most of the Region 3 has been selecting Westin as the first choice, 

but, that hotel may already be full. 

In June, I will be participating in the upcoming IEEE Board Series meetings in Chicago.   

Since our last meeting, I have supported: 

• SOSC Meeting 

• Region 1-6 Forum 

• Area Chair meeting, 

• FinCom meeting 

• Conference Committee meeting 

• VIC Summit 

• Conference Publications Meeting 

• Virtual IEEE Board of Director meeting 

• Continued to support Region Director on other duties as assigned. 

 

 


